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Refining NZ Full Year Results 2016 Webcast 

Refining NZ’s Full Year Results will be announced at 9.45am NZT on Tuesday 28 February 2017.  

The results will be presented by CEO Sjoerd Post and CFO Denise Jensen and webcast live on the Company’s 
website, and by audio conference.   

Details for accessing the presentation can be found on the Company’s website at www.refiningnz.com 
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Communications and External Affairs Manager  
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